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November 24, 2020
 
To whom this may concern:
I’m writing this letter in support of Nurtec ODT for the treatment of acute migraine.  As a Nurse
Practitioner for Renown Institute for Neurology, I see a significant number of migraine patients and
have had sufficient experience to say that this medication would be a highly desirable addition to the
Nevada Medicaid formulary.  It is effective and an important, safe and tolerable medication which
allows patients to obtain migraine relief and continue their day without interruption.  Nurtec ODT
should be made available to all patients suffering from acute migraine.
 
Thank you for your consideration in this matter.  Do not hesitate to ask any questions.
 
Sincerely,
 
Rachael Gardner, MSN, FNP-C
Renown Institute of Neuroscience
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